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#I02 CERTIFICATION OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 
AND APPROVAL OF THE 2005-2020 LONG-RANGE DEVELOPMENT 
PLAN, SANTA CRUZ CAMPUS (State Clearinghouse No. 20050121 13) 

Response to Comments Received After Publication of the Final EZR 

After publication of the UCSC 2005 LRDP Final EIR on September 6, 2006, the 
University received six letters regarding the project; one from a public agency, two from 
organizations, and three from individuals, as follows: 

These comment letters and the University's written response are being provided to The 
Regents for consideration in certification of the Final Environmental Impact Report and 
approval of the 2005 Long Range Development Plan. 

Comment Number 
Post-FEIR LA- 1 

Post-FEIR ORG-1 

Post-EIR-ORG-2 
Post-FEIR 1-1 
Post-FEIR-1-2 
Post-FEIR-1-3 

Comment Post-FEIR LA-1, fkom the City of Santa Cruz, suggests specific revisions to 
five mitigation measures identified in the Final EIR with regard to the control of storm 
water and water conservation. In response, the campus has proposed revisions to the five 
mitigation measures to address the City's proposals. The full text of these mitigation 
measures, as modified in response to the City's letter, are identified in Appendix A to this 
Regents Item Supplement. 

The City also offered general recommendations regarding the implementation of traffic, 
housing and water conservation mitigation measures identified in the FEIR. Many of the 
City's suggestions are already addressed by the campus in mitigation measures proposed 
in the FEIR. Others, however, are infeasible or not within the scope of CEQA, as 
explained in the Regents Item Supplement. 

Commenter 
City of Santa Cruz 

William 0. Davis, Coalition for 
Limiting University Expansion 
(CLUE), the Cave Gulch 
Neighborhood Association 
(CGNA) 
Lawyers for Clean Water (CLUE) 
David Eselius, private citizen 
Dion L. Johnson 11, private citizen 
Simbn Salinas, California State 
Assembly member 

Date Received 
September 15,2006 (letter 
only; attachments received 
on September 18,2006) 
September 18,2006 

September 18,2006 
September 14,2006 
September 18,2006 
September 18,2006 



Four of the remaining letters raise issues regarding the adequacy of the EIR's impact 
analysis. Two of these letters are from members of the public, and two are from the 
Coalition to Limit University Expansion, a Santa Cruz community group. The campus 
has reviewed each issue raised, and believes that no additional analysis is required, for 
the reasons explained in the Regents Item Supplement. The letter from Assembly 
Member Sim6n Salinas expresses support for the 2005 LRDP. 

The campus recommends that The Regents adopt Regents Item #lo2 and its 
September 19 Supplement, conform the Findings and Mitigation Monitoring Program to 
reflect mitigation modifications reflected in the Supplement, and approve the FEIR and 
LRDP. 
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